
 
 

United Nations Celebrates its 71st Birthday  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October24, 2016 

 
"Humanity has entered the era of sustainability – with a global commitment to fulfil the great 

promise of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. In this, the Organization’s 71st year, 

we have 17 goals to propel us towards a better future for all on a healthy planet."  

—UN Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon  

 

Students, staff, faculty, administrators, and community members are invited to join the Bluefield State International 

Student Organization (ISO) today in celebrating the United Nations 71st birthday and commemorating a global peace 

which has lasted since the end of World War II in 1945. 

 

Over 17 country tables will be on display in the BSC Othello Harris-Jefferson Student Center from 11:00 a.m.-1:00 

p.m. today, Monday, October 24, 2016.  Attendees will be able to sample free-of-charge various country foods, read 

up about the countries exhibited, listen to indigenous music from the various cultures represented, observe 

PowerPoint Presentations about numerous countries, and watch dances performed by students from several 

countries. 

 

The ISO asks faculty to bring your classes to the Student Center to participate and, if possible, engage them in a 

discussion about the importance of the United Nations as a forum for addressing pressing international problems. 

 

For additional information, contact Colin S. Cavell, Ph.D. at ccavell@bluefieldstate.edu, 304-327-4034. 

 

 
International Student Organization (ISO) 

Jelena Jevtić 

President 

Shonté Cargill 

Vice President 
Marta Briales 

Treasurer 
Thais Nogueira Nunes 

Secretary 
Kim Reed 

ISO Advisor 
kreed@bluefieldstate.edu 

O:  304.327.4114 

Office:  D119 
 

Angela Wassum 

ISO Advisor 
awassum@bluefieldstate.edu 

O:  304.327.4450 

Office:  C107 
 

Colin S. Cavell, Ph.D. 

ISO Advisor 
ccavell@bluefieldstate.edu 

O:  304.327.4034 

M:  512.924.2364 
Office:  B120 

To be added to or deleted from the ISO email listserv, send a message requesting either to be added or deleted to ccavell@bluefieldstate.edu. 

ISO meetings are held twice a month on the first and third Mondays of each month during the fall and spring semesters at 11:00 a.m. in 

the Greek Lounge of the Othello Harris-Jefferson Student Center on the BSC Bluefield, WV campus. 
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